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US Access Board 

Proposed Accessibility Guidelines for Pedestrian 

Facilities 

The Proposed Accessibility Guidelines for Pedestrian Facilities in the Public Right-of-Way 
(PROWAG) are currently recognized best practice for accessible design in the public 
right-of-way. 

In this session, the guidelines for pedestrian access routes within sidewalks, shared use 
paths, curb ramps and street crossings will be presented.  

This session will include a discussion of frequently asked PROWAG interpretation 
questions, and an update on the status of the rulemaking process. 

SPEAKER: Juliet Shoultz 
Transportation Engineer 
Office of Technical and Information Services 

Juliet Shoultz currently serves as Transportation Systems 
Engineer in the Board's Office of Technical and Information 
Services (OTIS).  She has 15 years of experience in transportation 
planning and engineering for state government. Most recently, she 
served as the DA Policy Engineer at the Illinois Department of 
Transportation where she led development and implementation of 
the department’s ADA transition plan and served as the 

department’s accessibility expert, providing technical assistance and reviewing plans for 
state projects.  She is a member of the Transportation Research Board Standing 
Committee on Paratransit and previously was a member of the Illinois Accessibility Code 
Revision Committee which was tasked with revising the Illinois Accessibility Code. 


